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Hello DI Team Managers, 
 
There is still time to order your team shirts before the January 29 team manager meeting at 
Sky Vista!  
  
We'd like to congratulate this year's winner of the t-shirt design contest, Sadie Connor, from 
Eaglecrest High School! 
 
Please get your orders in soon to Windom Style using the attached fillable order form.  Windom 
Style has been kind enough to donate some of the shirt profit back to Cherry Creek Destination 
Imagination!   We love Windom Style LLC! 

 
DI Tournament Registration 

The deadline for registration is approaching!  We need all teams registered so we can include 

your team on the tournament schedule.  

Go to www.registeryourteam.org and get started right away! 
 
 
Wine & Wisdom Too in Cherry Creek - Team Manager Support 
 
We are hosting a January night for the popular Wine & Wisdom for Cherry Creek School 
District team managers (or any other team managers who find this time and location 
works for them). Wine & Wisdom nights are an opportunity to get together with other 
Team Managers and discuss specific topics. Or if you have an issue you need to talk 
over with other Team Managers this is the place for you. Bring your beverage of choice. 
This is an adults-only evening, please leave the kids at home. 
 
This evening is hosted by Carrie Roethe, an experienced Team Manager and current DI 
Colorado Board Member. If you are interested in attending, email Carrie 
at  carrie.frasierroethe@centurylink.com for the Centennial address. 
 
Wednesday January 15, 2020 

http://www.registeryourteam.org/
mailto:carrie.frasierroethe@centurylink.com


 
Getting the teams ready for perform! 

 7:00 pm 
 You must RSVP to Carrie Roethe. 
 Bring a drink. 
 If you have a specific topic you want to cover, email Carrie, she’ll work it in! 
 This is an adults-only get together, please leave the kids at home. 

Appraiser Training 
Please remind all appraisers that there is only one live appraiser training this year.  It 
will be held on February 8, 2020 at Jefferson County Open School, 7655 W. 10th Ave., 
Lakewood, 80124  go to www.dicolorado.com for the day's agenda. 
 
There are also live online webinar trainings for appraisers from January 21 through 
February 13.  go tohttps://www.dicolorado.com/events/ to register or call Kate Donelan 
in the DI Colorado office 720-542-3637 to view at a later date.  Please pass this 
information on to all potential volunteer appraisers. 
 
Thanks again for taking on the DI challenge this year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pearl Schwartz and Maureen Dewar 
Co-Regional Directors Cherry Creek Destination Imagination 
cherrycreekdi@hotmail.com 
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